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FRIENDS OF WHITE’S WOODS 

MAY 9, 2024, 5:00 p.m. 

White’s Woods Nature Center 

12th St. Entrance 

BIG TREE WALK 

DCNR environmental education specialist, Dale Luthringer, will lead a big 

tree walk in White’s Woods on May 9th. The walk will start at the White’s 

Woods 12th Street entrance and last about 1 ½ hours.  

Luthringer, who is a member of the Cook Forest State Park staff, spent 

some time in White’s Woods earlier this year to identify some of our 

Nature Center’s biggest trees. He found tulip poplars, northern red oaks, 

black oaks, and black cherry trees with circumferences ranging from 6 to 

12.6 feet. Most of these trees are from 100 to 125 feet tall. On this May 

9th walk, Luthringer will take us to big trees that he found and will 

answer questions about measuring trees and about the characteristics of 

old growth forests. 


